
COORDINATED BARGAINING COALITION 
January 22, 2021 — The Rail Unions comprising the Coordinated Bargaining Coalition (CBC), 

negotiating together in the current round of National Negotiations, have issued the following state-
ment: 

The CBC and the nation’s Rail Carriers first met concerning the November 1, 2019 
Section 6 Notices in January 2020.  Although the COVID 19 Pandemic has made 
meetings for groups of this size challenging, the parties continued to meet virtually to 
make presentations concerning their proposals throughout 2020.  Additional meet-
ings have now been scheduled for early 2021. 

While CBC and the Rail Carriers continue to share and discuss all aspects of what 
would be necessary to reach a voluntary agreement, the Rail Carriers have not made 
any proposals worthy of consideration by the membership of the CBC Unions.  The 
parties will continue to meet in good faith as we move into 2021, fully cognizant that 
it is our members who must ratify any voluntary agreement. 

### 

The unions comprising the Coordinated Bargaining Coalition are: the American Train Dis-
patchers Association (ATDA); the Brotherhood of Locomotive Engineers and Trainmen / 
Teamsters Rail Conference (BLET); the Brotherhood of Railroad Signalmen (BRS); the In-
ternational Association of Machinists (IAM); the International Brotherhood of Boilermakers 
(IBB); the National Conference of Firemen & Oilers/SEIU (NCFO); the International 
Brotherhood of Electrical Workers (IBEW); the Transport Workers Union of America 
(TWU); the Transportation Communications Union / IAM (TCU), including TCU’s Broth-
erhood Railway Carmen Division (BRC); and the Transportation Division of the Interna-
tional Association of Sheet Metal, Air, Rail, and Transportation Workers (SMART–TD). 

Collectively, the CBC unions represent more than 105,000 railroad workers covered by the 
various organizations’ national agreements, and comprise over 80% of the workforce who 
will be impacted by this round of negotiations. 




